
 

September 12, 2014 

Invitation to Participate in the Closure Initiative 

We are writing to invite you to join us and many of your colleagues for a six part dialogue on 

end of life planning from several key aspects. The Closure Initiative/Harrisburg begins on 

October 13, 2014 and will continue monthly through March 2015. It was developed by the 

Jewish Healthcare Foundation in Pittsburgh, was launched in Carlisle last winter with great 

success and is sponsored in Harrisburg by the groups signing this invitation.  

It is designed as a “community conversation” that brings a select group of community leaders, 

clergy, healthcare professionals, policy makers, funders and caregivers together for a series of six 

discussions related to end-of-life care. Our goal is to learn about this often avoided topic in the 

mid state, develop an action plan for enhancing awareness and improving it and identify any 

major policy impediments. 

All meetings will be held from 1PM to 3PM and will include lunch. Most will take place in the 

training rooms at Pinnacle Health’s Community General Osteopathic Hospital. The session dates 

are: 

Monday, October 13, 2014 1PM – at Giant Community Room in Camp Hill 

Monday, November 17, 2014 1PM – At Community General 

Monday, December 15, 2014 1PM at Community General 

Monday, January 5, 2015 1PM at Community General 

Friday, February 6, 2015 1PM at Community General 

Monday March 16, 2015 1PM at Community General 

Feel free to share this invitation with your interested colleagues. Please respond no later than 

October 3, 2014 to Mark Bradshaw at The Foundation for Enhancing Communities. Mark can be 

reached at info@closureinitiative.org or 236-5040. If you need directions to either venue or have 

other questions, please let Mark know. Agendas and suggested readings for each session will be 

emailed to registered participants a week before each meeting. 
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We are asking that participants make an effort to join us for all six sessions because they build 

upon each other to support collaborative planning and action. Your experience and interest can 

do much to inform the discussion 

Closure Planning Committee 

Capital Blue Cross – Amy Nilsen   

Hospice of Central PA – Gil Brown 

Pinnacle Health System – Arlene Bobonich,MD & Barbara Terry 

Partnership for Better Health – Becca Raley 

The Foundation for Enhancing Communities – Janice Black & Mark Bradshaw 

Bob Haigh 


